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July 16, 2018         

 
 
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 
Attn: Mrs. Julie Murphy, Director 
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
 
RE: Rule 306.e. Meetings with Building Unit Owners within a Buffer Zone Setback. 
South Weld SWD Facility: SWNE, Section 30, Township 1 North, Range 66 West, Weld County, Colorado 
 
 
Dear Mrs. Murphy,  
 
NGL Water Solutions DJ, LLC (NGL), hereby certifies that it has complied with Rule 306.e, which states that 
an Operator shall be available to meet with Building Unit Owners who received an OGLA notice or a buffer 
zone notice pursuant to Rule 305.c. and requested a meeting regarding the proposed oil and gas location.  
More than 30 days have expired since Notifications were sent and No requests have been received. NGL 
respectfully requests that the Director approve the submitted permits for the South Weld SWD Facility & 
wells.  Should you have any questions or concerns please contact the undersigned at 720‐420-5747. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Paul Gottlob 
Regulatory & Engineering Technician 
Integrated Petroleum Technologies, Inc 
Consultant to NGL Water Solutions DJ, LLC 


